
16021 NE Airport Way
Portland, OR 97230

March 2, 2015

House Committee on Energy and Environment

RE: HB 2745 and HB 2941-1

I am writing in support of HB 2745 and HB 2941-1. 

These bills:

• Support a move toward cleaner energy
• Keeps Oregon money in Oregon
• Support jobs in green energy
• Supports economic opportunities for rural communities
• Provides for reliable energy systems during times of terrorism and natural disaster 
• The Solar Pilot Program (FIT) has been successful to date and should be extended

Thank you,

Bridget Quinn
Workforce Development Coordinator
NECA-IBEW Electrical Training Center 
16021 NE Airport Way
Portland, OR 97230
bquinn@nietc.org
503-501-5069
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